
From: Kim McMichael  
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2009 10:52 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RN#3064-AD37 - TLGP Extension 
 
Please consider extending the expiration date on the TLGP from 12-31-09 to 6-30-2010.  Our 
corporate customers need this FDIC coverage and in order for community banks to survive, we 
need to provide this insurance coverage. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Kim McMichael 
McIntosh State Bank 
Monticello Office 
 


